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PREGNANT WOMEN
Pregnant women can help protect their babies by getting vaccinated with the whooping cough vaccination.  This will help protect the baby until it has its own vaccinations at 8 weeks old.

LATE NIGHT AND WEEKEND OPENING

The practice is providing evening appointments on a Wednesday between 6pm and 8pm with a Doctor, nurse or health care assistant.

The practice is also providing weekend opening on a Saturday between 8am and 11 am with a Doctor, nurse or health care assistant.

There is also a service being provided at Lumley Surgery for a Saturday and Sunday between 8am and 1pm.
GROUP CONSULTATIONS

We are now offering group consultations: these provide an alternative way of consulting with our patients.  We have received an award for the group consultations which have already taken place. Well done to everyone involved.
Gives an individual clinical consultation delivered in a supportive peer group setting

Gives more time with the clinician; 40 minutes at each group.   
WELCOME TO OUR NEW HEALTH CARE ASSISTANT

Helen Marshall has joined our nursing team and will work part time across both Middle chare and Woodlands surgeries.  Her experience mainly lies working in a hospital environment but will soon be covering all aspects of the post.
COMMUNICATION NEEDS

We want to get better at communicating with our patients.  We want to make sure you can read and understand the information we send you.  If you find it hard to read our letter or if you need someone to support you at appointments please let us know.

CONGRATULATIONS
To Helen Herbert on her recent promotion to administration supervisor, she will be doing this role part time as well as her health care assistant role part time. Congratulations Helen.

CHARITY

Thank you to everyone who bought raffle tickets, we raised £338 pounds for the chemo unit

INVESTING IN CHILDREN

Congratulations to Middle chare Medical group for achieving investing in children award.

FACEBOOK

Please like us on Facebook; www.facebook.com/middlecharemedicalgroup
STAFF PHOTOS

Are currently being updated due to staff changes, they will be displayed in the surgeries in the next few weeks

CARE NAVIGATION

We are introducing an initiative to help patients to find the most appropriate source of help when they call our practice or pop in to make an appointment.  This means that our specially trained receptionists may ask questions about why appointments are required.

GDPR

EU General Data Protection Regulation will come into force on the 25th May 2018; we must be able to demonstrate compliance at all times.  Understanding the requirements of the GDPR will ensure that personal data of both staff and patients is protected accordingly. 
